
37th Universal Periodic Review: UK
statement on Australia

Thank you.

The United Kingdom welcomes Australia’s long-standing commitment to promoting
and protecting human rights. The UK welcomes the positive steps taken by the
Australian Government to tackle modern slavery, and we commend Australia’s
progress on human rights issues since its last review and for its ongoing
consultation with civil society in this process.

We recommend Australia:

Thank you.
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